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NEWSLETTER, 24th MAY 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Little Dragons have been using STEM skills to make a marble run for the sensory water beads. They 
have shown some fantastic creative skills by used a light box to decorate outlines.  
 

Reception have continued to explore traditional tales and doing lots of independent writing. 
 

This week Y1 children have been doing lots of fun phonic learning in preparation for their phonic 
screening check, which will be in June.  
 

Y2 have been completing their SATs tests this week, they have shown a very positive attitude to them 
and have tried their best. We are very proud of them.  
 

Y3/4 have begun to learn the songs for their 'Lets Sing' performance, look out for a letter explaining 
the details about the event.    
 

Y5/6 have made the most of the sunshine and enjoyed their PE lesson outdoors. They completed a 
carousel of activities: rounders, hand ball and sports day practise.  
 

ATSA Events: 
On Monday after school, the girls football team competed in a tournament, they worked well as a 
team and enjoyed the event.  
Tag Rugby tournament was enjoyed by all children involved and the spectators.  
Some of our Y5/6 pupil took part in a rounders event, they showed great sportsmanship and worked 
well as a team.  
 

Staff have been working on redesigning the curriculum for September and have planned lots of 
fantastic learning opportunities for the children.  
 

Sealife trip parents meeting will be on 6th June at 2:30pm  
 

Let’s hope the weather continues, have a lovely half term  
 

Mrs Boardman  
Head teacher  
 

 


